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Report on inauguration of KOSH WEEKLY held on 28th March 2023 

 

KOSH- the Finance club of Department of Management Studies, inaugurated its first newsletter 

named, KOSH WEEKLY on 28th March 2023. The newsletter was inaugurated by the Chairperson, Dr. 

Rachna Aggarwal and Dean, Dr. Ashutosh Nigam by unveiling the newsletter. 

 KOSH WEEKLY is initiated with a mission to provide a platform to its readers about the timely and 

relevant information about financial news, trends, and insights. The purpose of this letter is to 

enhance finance education among the students and to enlighten them about the burning concepts of 

weekly finance news.  

The inauguration ceremony was held under the supervision of KOSH faculty coordinators Dr. Jyotsana 

Chawla and Dr. Aniruddh Vijay.  All the core team members of the Kosh club were present during the 

inauguration. All the faculty members of management department were also present. 

Overall, the inauguration of KOSH WEEKLY was a great success, and the attendees expressed their 

enthusiasm for the newsletter and its potential to help students become more financially literate and 

informed. 

 



 

 

 

 


